
Dear trainees,  
 
My name is Allison Condell. 
 
I am ST3 in UHW and have been appointed the trainee rep for the USS Simulator in Bridgend 
by Ms. M Nair between now and Christmas.  
 
As you all know, getting USS training can be a little hit and miss in work. Ms. Nair would like 
to encourage as many trainees as possible to use the simulators (Abdo and Vaginal). It is 
hoped in time this will form part of the mandatory training for USS matrix requirements to 
help standardise the training for all but at present we would encourage you to book some SL 
and utilise this great learning opportunity to further your skills.  
Thursday is the allocated day for O&G trainees. This can be booked as a half day or a full 
day. 
I have attached the booking process for the NIAW. 
Simply contact the NIAW to find a Thursday that works for you and the Academy, then book 
your SL with your trust and send the booking form to NIAW.  
 
I can go through in more detail if needed the utilisation of the system but it's fairly self-
explanatory.  
 
If anyone would like to check if they have an active login/set up a login I would be happy to 
help. I can do this remotely.  
 
Please email me on allisoncondell@hotmail.com if you need any assistance. 
 
Thanks everyone 
Allison  
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